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                                                          Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
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Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help 
 
    

We hope you all had a great Easter break, and thank you to everyone who got involved in our Easter 
events – all our children have been very busy, take a look at what exciting things they’ve been up to.  
 
LAMBS TOPIC – DAYS OUT 
The Little Lambs had a very successful Sensory morning class in April. Thank you to everyone who 
attended.  

 
We will be holding another class 
shortly, for more information please 
ask one of the team for future dates.  
 
The Little Lambs would also like to 
thank all of the parents for their 
recent contributions towards their 
‘days out’ topic.  
 
Your continued support through 
iConnect helps us so much with our 
topics and next steps.  
Thank You so much, keep your ideas 
coming! 
 
The children enjoyed looking at the 
pictures and all had great fun with their 
soft play experience. 
 
 

FARMERS TOPIC – OUTSIDE FUN 
The Farmers have enjoyed working together in the woodlands, to find all of the animals from The 
Gruffalo.  

 
The children were very excited and once 
they had found the animals they ticked 
them off on their checklists. 
 
The Farmers have been busy outside 
getting the garden ready for Spring. 
 

We have been planting lots of different plants and seeds and we are 
waiting to see how tall everything grows.  
Have a look at our garden next time you call 
in. 
 
Farmers room is going to have 2 new 
additions soon, 2 fish, no names yet but 
we’re sure the children will come up with 
something fun when they arrive. 
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Staff Notices 
Zoe Dewhurst will be leaving Hargate to take up her permanent position as 
Deputy Manager at The Gables. We will miss her but wish her good luck in her 
new role.   
              
Parent Participation Group – We plan to hold meetings every quarter with 
parents interested in discussing the nursery. ie What we do well, how we can 
improve, sharing information & ideas of our vision and next steps for the 
nursery. WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE INVOLVED?   If yes, speak to your child’s 
keyperson. 
 
Being School Ready 
Some of our Farmers children will be leaving us soon and starting a great new adventure in their 
lives by going to Primary School.  We will be supporting the children in making their transition as 
smooth as possible by promoting independence, meeting their new teachers and school roleplay. 
 
We will provide as much information as possible for both child and parents.   
 

 Could all parents whose children are leaving for school/preschool inform us of: 
 

 The date your child will be leaving – (remember we need 4 weeks’ notice please) 

 Which school they will be attending 
     
Parents Evenings   
 

 We are holding 2 Parent’s Evenings - Wednesday 23rd May & Wednesday 13th June 
 

 23rd May is for School LEAVERS ONLY 
 

 13th June date is for all other children, NOT LEAVING nursery 
 
Please allow 10 minutes to chat with your child’s keyperson on your evening, about your child’s 
development and next steps.   
 
We ask for parents to attend without children please to give staff the opportunity to speak with 
you uninterrupted. 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Monday 7th May  May Bank Holiday – We are Closed 
 
Friday 18th May   Celebrate Prince Harry & Meghan Markle’s Royal Wedding 

Kings and Queens dress up day! 

 
Monday 21st May  Photo Day - 9am-1pm – please ask for details 
 
Monday 28th May  Spring Bank Holiday – We are Closed 
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w/c Monday 28th May  Half Term – Mon to Fri for grant children   
 
Wednesday 23rd May  SCHOOL LEAVERS ONLY Parent’s Evening  

please book a time with your keyworker(please remember no children are to attend) 

 
Friday 8th June   The Queen’s birthday – Royal tea party – Dress to Impress! 
 
Wednesday 13th June  Parent’s Evening for children who are NOT LEAVING nursery 

please book a time with your keyworker(please remember no children are to attend) 

 
Thurs 14th June   Eid Celebrations – Dress for a party! 
 
Saturday 16th June  Norden Carnival – Family Fun Day Out – Please ask for details 
 
Friday 15th June   Celebrate Father’s Day Cup-Cake Sale- All proceeds to NSPCC 

A little early but we can’t forget the dads!  
 
Monday 18th June  Ascot Week - Horse and Jockey dress-up day 
 

 
FANCY A PARTY? 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Did you know that Running Wild, our exclusive children’s party centre, located on the top floor at 

Fisherfield in Middleton, is now on Facebook? 
Search ‘Running Wild Parties’ and like the page to keep up to date with events and news. 

If you’re interested in booking your child’s Private Party at Running Wild, please go to 
www.runningwildparties.co.uk - or call Paula on 0161 653 1996 

For all current info/updates www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 
 
 

Hayley & Team 

 

 
 

 

http://www.runningwildparties.co.uk/
http://www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk/

